NASSAU COUNTY

OFFICE OF
HISPANIC AFFAIRS

The health and safety of our community is our utmost
iIimportance. In an effort to curtail the community spread of
the COVID-19 Coronavirus, the Office of Hispanic Affairs will

be reducing the direct public access of our office by providing
our services via phone, email, video chat and whatsapp during
normal business hours.

We appreciate your cooperation during this effort to contain
the spread of COVID-19 Coronavirus.

We will continue to update the community on information
and resources. Our bilingual staff will be available this week
during our normal business hours,

Monday through Friday 9:00am-4:45pm
via phone: 516-572-0750
via email: NCHispanicAffairs@nassaucountyny.gov
WhatsApp: QR code below
And via our Facebook page

Thank you,
Amy Flores
Executive Director




